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A message from the head.......  

 

This week has been a little quieter at care club but the children have still 
had lots of fun and enjoyed Easter activities as well as the nice weather. 
It was particularly exciting to see SpiderMan this morning!  

At these difficult times please do not be too hard on yourselves regarding 
the new ‘home schooling’ arrangements. This is not home schooling; this 
is an unprecedented emergency situation impacting the whole world. You 
are, and have always been your child’s primary educator. If you decide 
that your child isn’t going to engage with learning some days then let 
them have a day of playing, baking or watching TV, it is your choice.  

Please do not feel stressed or guilty about this! When the new learning 
packs come out there is a lot of work in them, however, we have tried to 
ensure there is plenty of variety for the children for those who want it. 
There will be example timetables in the packs again, but please they are 
not timetables that must be followed, they are purely there as an 
example. What works for one family will not work for another, so do not 
worry.  Minimising stress at this difficult time is vital for you and your 
families well-being. So please take care and stay safe and have a lovely 
Easter weekend and enjoy this weather! 

 

Denise Burgess 

Headteacher 

Home Learning Packs – Summer 1 term 
The teachers are currently busy preparing home learning packs for next 
half term. The packs this time will include enough work to last until May 
half term. Again they will be a mixture of written work, creative work and 
online learning. Packs will be available for collection (as part of your daily 
exercise allowance) on the following days from the community room. 
Please only come at your allocated slot and please let me assure you we 
will be keeping to social distancing rules. If you are unable to collect your 
pack due to self-isolation we will deliver them to you, please let us know 
via email. For siblings please just pick one of the relevant dates. If you 
would like new reading books for your child, please bring the current 
ones back to exchange them.  

 

Monday 20th April :            9 – 11am  Year 4             1 – 3pm    Year 2 

Tuesday 21st April :           9 – 11am  Year 1             1 – 3pm    Year 3 

Wednesday 22nd April :     9 – 11am  Year 6             1 – 3pm    Year 5       

Thursday 23rd April :         9 – 11am   Pre School    1 – 3pm Reception 
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